
bringing love to
the world with

lights
When you decorate your home for Christmas, why not

design a window display to share with the local
community to help spread joy in these troubling times?
If you would like to join in please take a picture of your

display and post it on our Nork with Burgh Heath
Facebook page, or email it to:

Vicar@norkwithburghheath.com and we will add it for
you.

with much love 
Reverend Alex Stevens 

The Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath
invites you to join with us in 


